
YES!! YESTF!! YES!!

It is the Youth Exchange Scholarship Trust Fund and was established in 1984 as a 
District 35-O entity by Lion Roe Rembaum, PDG.  PDG Joe was a District 
Governor in 1983-1984 when a Youth Exchange student Paivi Harittu from Finland 
was tragically killed in an auto mobile accident while visiting Florida.  He worked 
very hard to get this Youth Exchange Scholarship Trust Fund program started as a 
memorial to her. 

The Lion Joe we knew was a small built GENTLEMAN and LION who was a 
GIANT in keeping his promise to help others in need. 

The $1,000 scholarships are available to High School Senior students in Lions 
District 35-O.  They may be used for visiting a foreign country under the Lions 
Clubs International Youth Exchange Program, or to further their education.  

The program is open to young men and women who are eager to learn about 
another culture and willing to share their own way of life.  They come to serve as 
ambassadors of their country.

HAVE YOU ADDED THIS LION’S YOUTH 
EXCHANGE ENTITY TO YOUR BUDGET???
WILL YOU DONATE FOR A LIFE MEMBERSHIP 
FOR A MEMBER OF YOUR CLUB? 

HELP THE YOUTH DISCOVER THAT 
COMMUNICATION COMES FROM THE HEART?

DONATIONS TO:    YES Trust Fund 
PO Box 351604
Palm Coast, FL  32135

FORM DATED 09/03/2012


